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And Finally… 

Please keep checking the website and Facebook page for any updates. Stay safe.  
Please keep familiarising yourselves with the Covid-19 Absence; A Quick Guide for Parents. This 

can be found on the school website and newsletter link page. 

Website - http://www.ashleyschool.com/ Twitter - @Ashley_School  

 

Ashley Action! 

 
Welcome back Ashley High School remains open to children and from 8th March, we hope that all children will return to the 
School for onsite education. We are working to keep our school as safe as possible. As you know, we have commenced with 
testing for those without coronavirus symptoms using new, quicker COVID-19 tests known as lateral flow tests. Along with 

the other protective measures we are taking, these tests will help staff and pupils to remain in school safely. Up to one third 
of people who have coronavirus experience no symptoms. By testing, we will help to stop the virus spread and help to keep 

our school open. The test is voluntary, but as a school, we would encourage everyone to take it. 
1st – 6th March is National Careers Week - NCW is a celebration of careers guidance and free resources in education across 

the UK. The aim is to provide a focus for careers guidance activity at an important stage in the academic calendar to help 
support young people leaving education. Students will be taking part in career activities and we encourage you to talk to 

your son/daughter about your job role. 

6th Former Jake has been out and about with his deliveries again. Read all about his efforts in the Liverpool Echo!👍 

https://www.liverpoolecho.co.uk/news/liverpool-news/heroic-efforts-feed-those-struggling-19875489 
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